

MENZIES UPDATE

FOURTH BARGAINING MEETING UPDATE

Yesterday, your member led bargaining team met with Menzies, where the company presented the remaining responses to your log of claims.

Menzies have heard you and they are committed to fix the quality and supply issues with your uniforms.



MENZIES ATTACK ON CLAIMS

The log of claims that Menzies presented is a clear attack on your entitlements.

Menzies showed that they want to remove your entitlements that have been won over the years, and that they would rather workers be on the award.

Menzies claims were an attack on:

- Superannuation
- The ability to earn allowances
- Casual conversion

- Overtime triggers
- Penalty rates
- X Delegates rights and leave

MENZIES HAS STATED THAT THEY DON'T BELIEVE THE PAY GAP SHOULD BE CLOSED BETWEEN THE DIFFERENT AIRPORTS.

NEXT STEPS



Our next meeting with Menzies is **Wednesday, 12 June 2024,** where we will continue the fight to improve your work conditions and job security.

AVIATION SURVEY

<u>Fill out our aviation industry survey and have</u> your say on how we'll make aviation better.

(twuaus.com/Aviation-Survey)

JOIN THE TWU TODAY



We need everyone in the union to win the best outcome.

If you're not a member, Scan the QR code or click here to join now.



TWU members' survey

Member claim endorsement

Member-led negotiations

Reportback meetings Ballot for protected action

Win inprinciple EA

TWU NSW Richard Olsen P: 1800 729 909 E: info@twunsw.org.au W:www.twunsw.org.au

Authorised by Michael Kaine, National Secretary, Transport Workers' Union. Level 9, 447 Kent St, Sydney 2000 p(02) 8114 6500 twu@twu.com.au

